

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

1010 ENFIELD STREET • ENFIELD, CONNECTICUT 06082 TEL: 860.253.6531 • FAX: 860.253.6515

September 14, 2018

Mrs. Suzanne Olechnicki, Town Clerk Enfield Town Hall 820 Enfield Street Enfield, CT 06082

Dear Mrs. Olechnicki:

A quorum of the Enfield Board of Education may be in attendance on September 19, 2018 at Enfield High School for a parent forum. The Riverside Trauma Center will conduct the parent forum about responding to sudden loss at 6:00 PM in the Enfield High Auditorium. Please note this is not a Board meeting and no Board action shall occur.

cc: BOE